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MCK Authorizes Traffic Study on R-207 
 
(Kahnawake – 5, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2024) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the 
community that it has authorized the Ministère des Transports du 
Québec (MTQ) to conduct a Traffic Study to determine the 
possible placement of overhead yellow flashing lights at several 
intersections on R-207.  
 
The MTQ will install counting equipment at the intersections on 
Monday, July 8, and will remove them on Monday, July 15, 2024. 
 
Once the data is collected, the MTQ will analyze it to determine 
whether the installation of the yellow flashing lights is warranted. 
 
For more information, please contact MCK Transportation 
Coordinator David Lahache at 450-632-7500, extension 50289. 
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